
February 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

-  

Maintenance 

- VAV Box repairs are being done on Feb. 17th and Feb. 20th. 
- Gym floor sanding and repainting over the summer is scheduled for June 
-  

 

Property Acquisition 

- Received pricing from 3 companies for demolition of the API property 
- Closing on 2 of the apartment buildings on Feb. 23rd 
- Working on getting all utilities abandoned from API. 

   

School Safety 

- LES used Raptor for the first time on 2/15 for a fire drill.  We are working through the 
issues implementing the new system.   

- Officer Brendel is reviewing and updating all emergency plans and evacuation routes. 
 

Transportation 

- We had 24 extracurricular field trips in January. 
- We had 9 academic field trips in January. 

Student Attendance/DPP 

- Current Enrollment is 766 – 403 at LES and 363 at DHS. 
- There was 14 enrollments and 15 withdrawals in the month of January. 
- Attendance for the year is 91.49%.  LES is at 92.64%  DHS is at 90.15%. 

 


